

July 31, 1997

Dario D. D. DiMare Dario Designs

Dear Dario:

You guys were great! Our new press project is a tribute to Dario and Dave. To be more specific, Mr. David Hogan and yourself disproved the old saying...you <u>can</u> make a silk purse out of a sow's ear!

I would strongly recommend that anybody looking to make a project happen, ask for your help. You guys not only turned on old garage into a press hall complete with a plate room, ink room and newsprint storage area, but you did it under budget and brought it in on time!

It was a pleasure working with you. Your knowledge of newspaper operations was instrumental during the design and approval phase. Your "can do" approach while working with our general contractor saved us time and money!

I hope we'll have the opportunity to work together on future projects.

Best regards,

Timothy M. Sowecke

Publisher

TMS/pjj